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Re-Opening of Interscholastic Athletics Fall 2020 Section VI (NYSPHSAA) 

As a result of the special Section VI Executive Committee meeting held on September 11, 2020, it was determined a post card 
ballot be sent to all member schools regarding the re-opening plan for the Fall 2020 season. 

The Section VI Athletic Council will meet Wednesday, September 16, 2020 as originally scheduled, and a portion of the meeting 
will be dedicated to reviewing the results of the post card ballot. 

Thank you, 

 

Timm Slade 
Executive Director 
Section VI, NYSPHSAA, Inc. 
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